
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A N N O U N C E M E N T 
 

 

The Board of Directors of Pro-Demnity Insurance Company is pleased to announce that 

effective May 13, 2019, Mr. Bruce H. Palmer has joined the Company in the capacity as 

President & C.E.O. 

 

Concurrently, Mr. Byron Treves retired as the President & C.E.O. after 33 years of dedicated 

service, but continues as Executive Advisor until July 2020. 

 

Bruce is a senior insurance executive, who brings a wealth of experience in the insurance 

industry in sales/distribution, business development, general management leadership and 

client services. Prior to joining Pro-Demnity, he was Chief, Member Services for the Ontario 

Medical Association in addition to the role of C.E.O. of OMA Insurance Inc. 

 

 

 

 

Dated this May 13, 2019 

 


